NORTHAMPTON POLICE DEPARTMENT
Jody D. Kasper
CHIEF OF POLICE

29 CENTER STREET, NORTHAMPTON, MA 01060-3090 (413) 587-1100 FAX (413) 587-1137

May 22, 2019

Kade Crockford

Director

Technology for Liberty Program
ACLU of Massachusetts

RE: Public Records Request dated April 11, 2019
Dear Ms. Crockford:

This letter is in response to your public records request of communications between any representative
of the Northampton Police Department and any vendor offering any facial-recognition product or
service.

I have completed reviewing, printing and redacting these documents. Initially, you paid $470.10 for this
service - $72.20 for the printing of the e-mails and $347.90 for the estimated 25 hours of time for
reviewing and redacting. The total amount of time taken to complete was actually 36 hours, leaving a
$190.30 balance.

Please inform me if you prefer to receive these documents by US Mail or personally picked up at this
department. If you wish to have them mailed to you, please note there will be an additional charge for
postage. Upon receipt of the balance due, delivery of said documents will commence.

If you have any further questions, please contact me.

Sincerely, -
f !

Jane Lawiicki
Records Access Officer
Northampton Police Department

Cc: Chief Jody Kasper



